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Lindsey Ozbolt

From: ELST Master Plan <ELST@kingcounty.gov>

Sent: Friday, January 6, 2017 1:32 PM

To: b.greve@comcast.net

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: 170106 ELST South Samm B - Greve - Trail Construction

Attachments: 170106 ELST South Samm B - Greve - Trail Construction.pdf

Dear Mr. Greve, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the East Lake Sammamish Trail Project. Please see the attached regarding your email from 
January 5, 2017. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Kelly Donahue 

Community Engagement 

 

King County Department of Natural Resources 

201 South Jackson Street, Suite 700 

Seattle, WA  98104-3854 

Project Hotline: 1-888-668-4886 
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RE: ELST question

Thank you Lindsey, could you please incorporate this email into the permit comments you are collecting? At the end of
the comment period once the city has provided the comments to the county, the county will draft responses and send
them to the homeowners and copy the city.
 
 
 
From: Lindsey Ozbolt [mailto:LOzbolt@sammamish.us] 
Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 1:40 PM
To: Donahue, Kelly
Cc: David Pyle
Subject: FW: ELST question
 
Hi Kelly,
 
I received the below email from Mr. Brockway on Friday afternoon and am inquiring with you to see if you can please
address his question or direct this email to the correct person within King County to address his concern.  Mr.
Brockway is asking a design question regarding a dispersion area, which is something that is better addressed by King
County, as the City does not have the specifics surrounding this issue.
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.
 
Lindsey Ozbolt
Associate Planner | City of Sammamish | Department of Community Development
425.295.0527
 
From: Reid Brockway [mailto:waterat@comcast.net] 
Sent: Friday, January 6, 2017 4:56 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt <LOzbolt@sammamish.us>
Cc: Brockway, Susan <brockwaydesigns@gmail.com>
Subject: ELST question
 
Lindsey,

I have a question regarding the 60% plans for Segment 2B, and, somewhat to my surprise, when I

Donahue, Kelly <Kelly.Donahue@kingcounty.gov>

Mon 1/9/2017 1:51 PM

To:Lindsey Ozbolt <LOzbolt@sammamish.us>;

Cc:David Pyle <DPyle@sammamish.us>; Auld, Gina <Gina.Auld@kingcounty.gov>;

mailto:waterat@comcast.net
mailto:LOzbolt@sammamish.us
mailto:brockwaydesigns@gmail.com
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called the ELST hotline and talked to Kelly Donahue she told me I need to ask the city.  Thus this
email.

My question is what, specifically, is a "dispersion area"?  I understand what one is functionally -- a
vegetated area designed to disburse runoff from the trail.  But what is it in terms of its realization? 
What kind of plantings go into a dispersion area -- types and sizes?  Are they maintained or simply
left to become thickets of trees and brush?

There are landscaping plans as part of the 60% plan set, but I don't find the answer there.  (Perhaps
I'm not looking in the right place.) 

If by asking you I am barking up the wrong tree (bad pun), please feel free to say so.  :-)

Thanks,
Reid


